
October 4, 2013 
 

Comments from Australia on Approved by mail: Samoa - Enhancing the Climate 
Resilience of Coastal Resources and Communities (IBRD) PPCR 

 
Dear Andrea, 
 
Thank you for your prompt reply and for the clarification.  
 
We acknowledge that the project has been approved and appreciate the offer of 
feedback on our comments despite missing the deadline. In particular, as my colleague 
Karen Lummis outlined in her email, we are interested in the justification for the use of 
LiDAR across Samoa, considering its expense and the possibility of raising 
expectations in other Pacific states. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Kate Sangster  
Senior Policy Officer | Sustainable Development Funds | AusAID  
 
 


